

Main Street Business and Professional Association PO Box 442 ~ Niagara Falls, New York 14302 716.285.1318 (phone) ~ 716.282.9607 (fax) www.mainstreetniagara.com info@mainstreetniagara.com

October 10, 2012

Dear Friend of Main Street:

I am writing to thank you for your donation to our Annual Main Street Carolyn Van Schaik Memorial Golf Tournament. Through the hard work of many volunteers, the support of the community and donations such as yours, this was a successful event.

Money raised from this event will be used to continue Carolyn's work for the revitalization of Main Street. A portion of the proceeds will be donated to Carolyn's House in honor of Carolyn and Rob's daughters Olivia and Lorena.

Your support of this event is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Mike Cushman

**Tournament Director**